March 14, 2025

THE BORRMANN FAMILY

Preaching the gospel in Windsor - Essex, ON

SHE’S HERE!

We are pleased to announce the arrival of our baby girl,
Adele Lynn. Thank you for your prayers for Mandi and
Adele. They are both doing very well, and we are praising
God for the safe arrival and healthy baby. Thank you for
your continued prayers for our church’s growth & service
in the Lord. We are very pleased to share this prayer
update with you.

At the start of the year, we rescheduled our midweek prayer & Bible time and divided into three
groups: the Legacy Builders, the Home Builders and Crossway Kids. This was out of a desire to
accommodate our folks who travel from all over the county and beyond, as well as, to encourage
more people to attend. We have been blessed to see more people coming out the past two months. It
has also allowed us to have more focused Bible studies according to various life-stages.

At the end of January, a new Christian began attending our church. His name is Daniel. Please pray
for him as he has a very sincere desire to be baptized and grow in the Lord. He is currently being
discipled on a weekly basis and also desires to join the church in the near future. We also have a
new couple who has moved to the area and the husband, Gerry, has been attending our church
faithfully. Please pray for he and his wife, who is temporarily unable to attend with him due to a
broken ankle. We have about 2-3 additional families who are considering membership. Please pray
God would build His church here in Windsor and use us to reach many with the gospel this coming
Easter. We do have unsaved folks occasionally attending, and we're praying for their salvation.

Requests to Remember: (1) Pray for visitors to come and people to be saved this Easter; (2) For Jason
to have wisdom in pastoring the church this new year; (3) For Mandi and Adele’s recovery.
- Jason, Mandi, Lottie, Wilson, Truett & Adele
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